Allen, Amber

From: Carla Penny

Sent: Saturday, August 21, 2021 3:04 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: GF-21-103669

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| support protecting this historic house in Allandale from demolition. It's a lovely example of mid-century modernism in
home design use of newly deployed technologies. This home deserves preservation.

It is also reflective of the mid-century vibe of this particular part of Allandale. It would be a terrible loss to
our community if it were not preserved.

| live in @ 1954 house a few blocks to the north of this property and have managed to update the interior without
destroying the original design and aesthetic of the house. | believe this is possible at 2502 Park View as well.

| would hope a commercially viable solution could be found that preserves the character and design of this important
structure.

Carla Penny
2500 Albata Ave, Austin, TX 78757
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